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Nominations are now being accepted for the 2023 NMMA Hall of Fame Award through 
July 21. NMMA’s most prestigious recognition, the annual Hall of Fame Award honors 
industry icons— visionaries whose outstanding contributions have and continue to 
advance, guide and transform the recreational boating industry. 
 
The NMMA Hall of Fame Award will be presented during the IBEX Industry Breakfast on 
October 3 in Tampa. 

Click here to submit an NMMA Hall of Fame Award nomination 

For questions please contact Rachel Harmon, rharmon@nmma.org. 

 


